
Submitter: Mark Weiss 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4130 

Please, please, please bring HB 4130 to the senate floor for a vote. In terms of 

saving both lives and communities, this is the most important bill in this short session.  

Just as lawyers are the only ones allowed to own law practices, so should medical 

professionals be the only ones to own medical practices. It's LOGIC. 

Private equity firms, insurance companies and drug companies are trying to buy up 

medical practices so they, not our doctors, will have the final say on treatments and 

procedures, and we all know what that means. Big profits for them, and pain, 

suffering, and death for Oregonians.  

Stop these greed oriented companies from directing the health and the very lives of 

Oregonians. YES for HB 4130. 


